
 

 

Weekly News 
21st May 2021 

Poppy, Bluebell and  
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
This week we have been 

recapping the digraphs 'ow,' 
'oi' and 'er'. Can you spot 

any of these sounds in your 
story books and/or reading 

books? 

Literacy this 
week...

We have continoued with 
our core text 'Oi Frog' by 
Kes Gray and Jim Field. We 
had a go at thinking about 

our own animals and objects 
that rhyme for our own 

stories.
e.g. Sharks sit on tarts

Maths 
The children are continuing to 
learn about teen numbers. Our 
focus is on 15 and beyond using 

a variety of resources. 
We have also been doing looking 

at adding and subtracting 
through the use of games.

e.g. Roll the dice and that many 
objects. first to 20 wins!

Minibeast Day
Minibeast Day is 

Thursday 27th May. 
The children can come 

dressed up as their 
favourite minibeast. 

Pirates Workshop
We are looking forward to 
our Pirates workshop next 

half term. A letter has been 
sent out via ParentPay asking 
for a voluntary contribution 

of £4.50 to be paid by 
Friday 28th May.

Thank you :) 

Butterflies
This week our butterflies 
have released themselves 
from the chrysalis and the 

children have been very 
excited to see them. We will 
be releasing them next week. 


